
 

  

London Borough of Camden, 
2nd Floor, 5 Pancras Square 
London N1C 4AG 

1st August 2018 
 
Dear Elizabeth Martin, 
 
RE: Listed Building Application at No. 29 Cumberland Terrace, London, NW1 4HP. 
 
Please find enclosed a Listed Building Application relating to the proposed works situated at 
29 Cumberland Terrace, London, NW1 4HP. 
 
Note that the majority of the proposals have already been consented by Listed Building 
Consent (Camden Reference: 2018/1676/L, dated 22/05/2018). 
 
The amendments to this consent, which have been identified on the proposed plans are limited 
to: 

1. Retention of the existing dressing room stud walls, joinery & reconfiguration of the 
master bedroom location; 

2. Amendments to the layout of the proposed Powder Room & Master Ensuite; 
3. Lighting amendments to suit the above revised room layouts. 

 
I trust that this is clear but if not, do not hesitate to contact me with any queries. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Sam Wood 
 
For and on behalf of  
Marek Wojciechowski Architects 
 


